
 
 

DEPARTMENT OF GAME, FISH, AND PARKS 
NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING 

  
 
A public meeting of the Department of Game, Fish, and Parks Commission will be 
held on Thursday, May 7, 2020 commencing at 1:00 p.m. CT and continue on 
Friday, May 8, 2020, at 8:00 a.m. to consider the matters appearing on the proposed 
agenda attached hereto, and any other matters which may come before the 
Commission. 
 
Due to concerns regarding COVID-19, this meeting will be held via livestream with the Commission 
and staff participating via teleconference. To listen to the entire meeting at 1:00 p.m. CT on May 7th, 
livestream can be found at https://www.sdpb.org/. 
 
The public hearing will begin at 2:00 p.m. CT.  The conference call number available for the public to 
call in starting at 2:00 p.m. CT to provide comments is 1-866-410-8397; Conference Code 
5451787643#.  The public is encouraged to call in from their home.  There will not be remote public 
input sites.   
 
We are asking that you provide your testimony and then hang up to allow other members of the public 
to access the line. When you call, the teleconference line may be busy. If you do not get through right 
away, please keep trying. 
 
Dated this 29th day of April 2020. 
  

  
 
U__________s/b Gary Jensen_______________  
Gary Jensen, GFP Commission Chairman  

https://www.sdpb.org/

